
 
 

 
December 1, 2016 

 
To My Dear Clients, 
 
It has been my pleasure to serve our community for the past 40 years as your family’s veterinarian and an honor 
providing for all of your petsÕ health care needs.  I have had the privilege of meeting many great patients, their 
families and developing lifelong friendships with many of you.  But now it is time for me to retire and I do so with 
mixed emotions. 
 
As of January 1, 2017, I plan on turning the care of my patients over to my son, Dr. James Kim.  His practice, 
Wilmington Veterinary Hospital, is located at 11 Burlington Avenue in Wilmington, MA.  I am pleased that you will 
have the opportunity to have him as your family veterinarian.  Dr. Kim is a well-trained graduate of the University 
of Pennsylvania School of Veterinary Medicine.  Prior to returning back home, he worked a number of years in a 
large multi-doctor practice in New Jersey.   I am happy to be able to leave my patients in his capable hands. 
 
My office, Dunstable Animal Clinic, will remain open with my associates Dr. Ann Sidley and Dr. Tara Sacramone 
as the practicing veterinarians.  If you prefer to see Dr. Sidley or Dr. Sacramone, please contact my other office 
before December 31, 2016 and my staff will be happy to transfer your petÕs medical records to that office.  After 
January 1, 2017, all of my patients’ medical records will be transferred to my son’s practice.  Here is the contact 
information for both offices: 
 

Dr. James Kim    Dr. Tara Sacramone & Dr. Ann Sidley 
Wilmington Veterinary Hospital  Dunstable Animal Clinic 
11 Burlington Avenue   386 Main Street 
Wilmington, MA 01887   Dunstable, MA 01827 
(978) 658-5282    (978) 649-6513 

 
Of course, you can always choose to seek care from another veterinarian if you like.  If you choose to do so, please 
let us know their fax number as soon as possible and we will be happy to send your pet’s records over.  
    
Over the past four decades, I have watched many families in the area grow and shared heartache and joy with 
thousands of patients. I appreciate your loyalty throughout the years and will take the memories of all that I have 
experienced with me into my retirement.  If I do not have an appointment to see you before the end of this year, then 
I wish you much health and happiness. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Dr. Moon S. Kim 


